
From: Addresses <addresses@linz.govt.nz>  
Sent: Friday, 12 November 2021 2:05 PM 
To: Selina Topia | NTA <Selina.Topia@nta.govt.nz> 
Subject: RE: NEW ROAD NAME REQUEST addressed at 373 Kimberley Road Pukenui 
 
Kia ora Selina 
 
Please ensure you give yourself wiggle room when sending in road name checks etc. We are slightly 

behind in work because of what seems to be a mad rush from TA’s      . 
I only just saw that your emails came through with high importance. Not a growling just saying we 
may not see your emails till too late.  
 
Here are my findings;  
 

1. Klondike Lane   Acceptable. 
2. Waihopo Road  Acceptable. 
3. Podgora Lane   Acceptable. 

 

 

Regards 

 

Renni 
Addressing Analyst  
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